
NOTICE 
SCHOOL OFFICE WILL REMAIN CLOSED 

FROM  

18th DECEMBER 2024 
TO 

22nd JANUARY 2025 

                                           Principal 

                                                                                                                          St.Edmund's Higher Secondary School 


